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 Ruth and Ben 

Richardson

OBJ2015/2120/P 10/05/2015  16:59:44 We object to the application on the following grounds:

a)  We live in the upper flat, opposite the rear of no.50 Woodsome Road (which is painted brown at 

the front and orange at the rear). A dormer window at no.48 would look straight into our main living 

area 

b) We are already strongly affected and overlooked by the dormers on each side of no.48 and would 

not welcome further intrusion

c) We do not have any information about the design, materials used and the dimensions of the 

proposal.

Apart from the additional intrusion of a further dormer, the existing dormer’s design on house no.50 is 

not only extremely unsightly, is made of poor choice of materials (i.e. aluminium windows and mixed 

types of brick in construction) but also does not seem to meet building regulations due to the closeness 

of the soil stack amongst others.

We would also like to use this opportunity to point out, that the balcony at no.50 is of very dubious 

construction and appears to be inadequately supported on a chimney stack.

We would appreciate your comments on these issues because in addition to the visual intrusion, we are 

fearful of the possibility that the proposed works at no.48 may be as poorly built and designed as at 

no.50.

Thank you and kind regards

Ruth and Ben Richardson

40 Croftdown 

Road

Upper Flat

London

NW51EN

NW5 1EN
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